
Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Extension


Desaraee O'Dell <desalou0305@yahoo.com> Wed, Apr 6, 2022 at 4:05 PM
To: Russell Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Hello, 


Can we get another 30 days on our decision date, to be able to answer/correct all questions and fix Anything that is
missing.  


Thank you 

Desaraee 


Sent from my iPhone



